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Effective March 1, Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) Will No  
Longer Accept ASC Claims Billed on UB04 Claim Forms. 

 
In accordance with ASC billing requirements noted the Michigan Department of Health and 
Human Services (MDHHS) Medicaid Provider Manual, MHM will no longer accept ASC claims 
billed on UB04 claim forms effective March 1, 2022.  
 
The MDHHS Medicaid manual states: 
 
“Medicaid-enrolled ASCs are required to bill using the ASC X12 837 5010 professional 
claim format when submitting electronic claims. Paper claims must be billed on the 
CMS 1500 paper claim form. Providers are encouraged to bill electronically.” 
 
To view the MDHHS Medicaid Provider Manual, please visit https://www.mdch.state.mi.us/dch-
medicaid/manuals/MedicaidProviderManual.pdf. 
 
This requirement also applies to Medicare, MMP and Marketplace facility claims. This is not a 
change to current CMS requirements. 
 

Thank you for serving Molina members! 
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